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On December 15th, 2023, Skill India Digital Hub (SIDH) welcomed SSDF as a new 
member to its esteemed roster of awarding bodies. SSDF, recognized by the National 
Council for Vocational Education and Training (NCVET), brings its expertise and 
commitment to skill development to the digital forefront through this collaboration. The 
Skill India Digital Hub, serving as the Digital Public Infrastructure (DPI) for skill 
development, education, employment, and entrepreneurship in India, provides a 
centralized platform for various stakeholders to access and engage with skill 
development initiatives. With a core focus on innovation, accessibility, and 
personalization, SIDH aims to revolutionize skill development by leveraging digital 
technology and addressing the demands of Industry 4.0. By onboarding SSDF, SIDH 
strengthens its mission to empower individuals with the skills required to thrive in today's 
dynamic job market. SSDF's affiliation with SIDH underscores its dedication to advancing 
skill development practices in line with national objectives. Through collaborative efforts, 
SSDF and SIDH are poised to drive meaningful impact and contribute towards building a 
skilled workforce equipped for the challenges of tomorrow. 

 


